
Meeting About Proposed New Railway

Proposed New Railway

A very influential meeting was held at Malmesbury on Tuesday, to promote the construction of a railway 
between Dauntsey, on the Great Western, and that town.  The cost of the undertaking is estimated at 
£60,000 and of this amount the Great Western Railway Company will subscribe one-half. It will also 
guarantee 2 ½ per cent on the locally subscribes capital, and will work the line at 50 per cent of the gross 
receipts.
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